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Subject: Upcoming surveys - Morgan and Morecambe Offshore Wind Farms: Transmission Assets 
 
Dear Occupier, 
 

We are writing to inform you of upcoming ground investigation and environmental surveys as part of 
the Morgan and Morecambe Offshore Wind Farms: Transmission Assets (‘the Project’). 
 
The purpose of the surveys is to gather the necessary data and to better understand the condition of 
the ground at various locations along the proposed onshore route. The results of the surveys will be 
used to further develop the design of the Project. 
 
Where access to land is required, our land agent Dalcour Maclaren has, or will be, in touch with those 
landowners to seek the relevant permissions. Please be assured that these surveys do not constitute 
the start of any construction work. 
 
About the Project 
 
The Morgan Offshore Wind Project, (a joint venture between bp and EnBW Energie Baden-
Württemberg AG) is being developed by Morgan Offshore Wind Limited, and Morecambe Offshore 
Windfarm (a joint venture between Cobra and Flotation Energy Limited), is being developed by 
Morecambe Offshore Windfarm.  
 
The two proposed offshore wind farms are collaborating to develop the Project, which will connect the 
two offshore wind farms to the national grid substation in Penwortham. The wind farms are expected 
to form a key contribution to the UK’s target of generating 50 gigawatts (GW) of power from offshore 
wind by 2030 and combined will generate approximately 2 GW of energy. 
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Timeline for ground investigations and surveys 
 
From April 2024, we expect mobilisation activities to begin. This will include setting up temporary site 
compound(s). The surveys will then start shortly thereafter, and we expect for all works to be 
completed by June 2024. This will include reinstatement and removal of all equipment from 
site.  Please note that these activities are subject to weather conditions and therefore some dates 
may change at short notice. 
 
Our working hours will be Monday to Saturday between the hours of 8am and 6pm.  
 
During the surveys you may notice the use of equipment, such as excavators, drill rigs, dumper trucks 
and tractors. Please be assured that the teams on site will aim to keep disruption to a minimum.  
 
If you would like further information regarding these surveys, or about the Project itself, please visit 
www.morecambeandmorgan.com/transmission. Alternatively, you can contact the project team at 
info@morecambeandmorgan.com or call 0800 915 2493 (option 3).  

 
Sincerely, 
 

On behalf of Morgan and Morecambe Offshore Wind Farms Transmission Assets   
info@morecambeandmorgan.com  
morecambeandmorgan.com 
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